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Upcoming Events 
January 2013   

  
January 21, School closed- Martin Luther King Day. 
 
January 26, Open House for NEW Incoming Pre-
School, Kindergarten and First Grade students at 
10:00AM. 
 
January 31, Open House for current Pre-school 
through 8th grade students at 7:00pm. 
 

A Visit from Santa Claus, what a special day at our Pre-School when Santa Claus 
came all the way from the North Pole to say hello to our children! of course, everyone 
has been very good throughout the whole year and he had a bag full of presents for 
every class. Our theme for the month of December was “Seasons All Around” and our 
color yellow. During December, along with Santa, reindeer and presents, the teachers 
also include the story of the birth of Jesus.  This special story was also part of our 
worship service in the chapel that Mrs. Davidian presented. Thank You Mrs. Davidian 
for doing chapel. On December 10 the children baked delicious cupcakes. What a fun 
month we all had.  
 

December Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Michael Kizirian and Alina 
Bahadarian K3. Christy Basmadjian and Luca 
Youssefian K4. 

 
 

December News 

On behalf of Sahag Mesrob Pre-School staff, I would like to 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 


